
LVG Spotlight 
 
Over the next few months, we’ll continue introducing you all to some of our 
wonderful tutors and volunteers, both long-serving and new!  
 

I started working with LVG because my friend 
Ann Burruss was involved and I loved the idea of 
helping people learn to read. Reading has always 
been a huge part of my life and I can’t imagine 
not having access to that enjoyment. Books have 
consistently opened up the world for me.   
 

I began working with a few 
learners in ESOL (English for 
Speakers of Other Languages), 
as well as GED preparation, 
before transitioning to working 
with the international students at the Virginia Institute of Marine 
Sciences (VIMS). They wanted to improve their English and Jim 
Hudgins and I worked with them every week. They were a highly 
motivated group (most were getting their PhDs), with the majority 
being Asian. Although we spent a lot of time on English 
(pronunciation, spelling, grammar etc.) we also talked a lot about 
American culture, politics, and anything else that came up. They were 
a very fun group and it was a highly rewarding experience since they 
really wanted to learn! 
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This month’s 'So you think you can GED?' 
Subject: Science! (from GEDPracticeQuestions.com) 
 
Two objects on Earth are dropped from the top of a building 
that is 70 meters high, at the same time. Object A has a mass 
of 12 g and object B has a mass of 6 kg. Assuming there is no 
air resistance, which object will hit the ground first? 
 
A.  Object A 
B.  Object B 
C.  Both objects will hit the ground at the same time 
D.  There is not enough information to determine which 
object will hit the ground first 

 
Answer will be revealed on Facebook on 7/5! 

Office Address 
5248 George Washington Mem. Hwy. 

Gloucester, Virginia 23061 

Joke of the Month 

Do you give to the United Way at work?  
Please remember LVG!  

Our United Way number is 6636. 

Mailing Address 
P.O. Box 28 

White Marsh, Virginia 23183 

LVG - June Newsletter 
Literacy Volunteers of Gloucester, Inc. 

Look us up 
on Facebook!  

Phone: 804-693-1306   
Email: litvolofglova@gmail.com  

Website: www.literacyvolunteersofgloucester.org 

Equipping Adults For Tomorrow 

Durfee Betts 


